D
Communication

Magnifico, Rose

From: Joanne Federici <jofederici@hotmail.com> tem: Ak _'

Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 2:48 PM

To: Magnifico, Rose; Peverini, Mauro; Caputo, Mary; tony.magiocchi@vaughan.ca; Bayley,
Rob; Joanne Federici

Subject: Tuesday, March 3, 2015 1:00 meeting Committee of the Whole

FILE NO. OP.12.006, Z.12.015 & DA.12.037
3319, 8327 AND 8331 ISLINGTON AVENUE

2165496 ONTARIO INC.

TO: CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT
AND TO: ALL MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

Hon. Mayor Maurizio Bevilacqua; Deputy Mayor/Regional Councillor
Michael Di Biase; Regional Councillor Gino Rosati; Regional Councillor
Mario Ferri; Councillor Tony Carella; Councillor Marilyn Iafrate;
Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca; Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco; and
Councillor Alan Shefman

I am speaking on behalf of Victor and Adele Cortiula, Albert and Robert
Federici and myself Joanne Federici.

We have to say that this passed year has been very stressful and long,
however we are finally here and are looking to a mutually acceptable
conclusion to this matter and looking for the support from the Mayor and
Members of Council.

Although the applicant’s requests exceed what is allowed in the Official
Plans that are in place for this type of land and development, which are
outlined in the City’s report, the City has also recommended certain
measures to be taken on our behalf to mitigate the impact of some of these



points as well, in order to make this a more responsible and viable
development.

We the residence, the applicant, and the City staff have been working
diligently and put in a lot of time and effort over the passed year and feel
that the City staff have taken the real issues into consideration and have
made professional, expert and respectful recommendations in preparing
this report.

Are we happy about this project, of course not, but we are realistic and
under the circumstances feel that the recommendations made by the City
staff are acceptable solutions to our challenges and will make this
development as viable as possible for all concerned. Therefore, we
respectfully ask the Mayor and Members of Council to unanimously
support the City’s staff recommendations as set out in this report and that
would allow us to support it as well.

We just want to take this opportunity to thank the various City staff for
their professionalism and hard work over the passed year and their
concerted efforts in providing the recommendations set out in this report
being presented here today.

Thank you to the Mayor and Members of Council on behalf of Victor and
Adele Cortiula, Albert and Robert Federici and myself Joanne Federici.



